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KENOSHA – Statement from Kenosha Mayor John Antaramian:

“As we in Kenosha move forward from what has been a challenging year for our city, it is 
important that we do so mindful of the facts. There is a call for greater accountability and 
transparency from police and city officials. There must be the same from those who say they 
speak for the community. 

I have shared my ongoing commitment to building a community where all citizens can live 
equally, safely and freely. In June 2020, we launched the “Kenosha Action Roadmap to 
Inclusion, Equality and Equity.” https://www.kenosha.org/images/2021DRAFT_-
_KARIEE_Feb_2021_.pdf

We believe in this work and will continue our meetings with faith-based leaders and 
community members.” 
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